
From: Kathryn Murray <kathryn@sapcc.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 12:30 AM 
To: Harr, Stephanie (CI-StPaul) <Stephanie.Harr@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Re: wine shop ordinance 
 
 
The SAPCC Land Use Committee recommended approval and the Board voted unanimously in favor at 
our November meeting. I’m still waiting on formal minutes, but was not made aware of any stipulation 
for approval.  
 
Kathryn 

Kathryn Murray, Executive Director 

St. Anthony Park Community Council, District 12 
sapcc.org | kathryn@sapcc.org | p: 651-649-5992 

  

Pronouns: she, her, hers 

  

 

 
 

mailto:kathryn@sapcc.org
mailto:Stephanie.Harr@ci.stpaul.mn.us
http://sapcc.org/
mailto:kathryn@sapcc.org
https://www.cultureamp.com/blog/sharing-gender-pronouns-at-work/#top-banner

